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January 2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
 
 
The children in Y5 would like to invite you to a pop-up museum in the HBJ school 
library. The museum will showcase some of the work and learning that we did last 
half term during our theme of exploring our impact on the environment. This is a 
chance for pupils to show off their research, writing and creative art work and it 
would be great if you were able to join us.  
 
The pop-up museum will take place on Monday 20th Janurary 2020 and each class 
will have a 20 minute slot in which to explore our temporary exhibits.  
 

Monday 20th January 
J8 – 2:20 - 2:40pm 
J7 – 2:40 – 3:00pm 
J9 – 3:00 - 3:20pm 

 
Parents and carers that wish to attend will need to sign in at reception and will be led 
up to the library at their allotted time. The children will be there to guide you around 
their museum and answer any questions you may have. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Your Year Five Team, 
 
Mr Goodhand, Mrs Bridges, Miss Tucker and Mrs Schmidt  
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